
NOTICE 

It is for information of all concerned that the inauguration of PGDGC and PGDEM for the 

session 2023-24 will be held via offline mode on 30.07.2023 at 11 am in the college 

premises. The day-to-day information, syllabus routine, etc. will be posted in the What’s 

app group to be created during middle of the July. 

All the students of the aforesaid courses are requested to be present on time. 

The offline attendance is very much important which will be assessed during their 

evaluation in the examination.  
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